
 

Prayer Focus 

November 25, 2018 
 

Welcome To Tyro 

United Methodist Church 

Remember those with long term illnesses, cancer, homebound,  

in nursing facilities, those serving our country in the military and 
our students away at college. 

 

Church Budget 

            Weekly Year-to-Date 

                       Budget:  $ 11,719.45                 Budget:  $  539,094.70 

               Last Week: $    9,936.00                 YTD:     $  575,139.36 

                                       -1,783.45                                   +36,044.66 

Building/Maintenance Fund 
 

           Weekly             Year-to-Date 

                   Budget:  $  1,083.93                Budget: $    49,860.78 

             Last Week:  $  1,049.00                 YTD:    $    49,031.00 

                                  -34.93                                       -829.78 

Attendance     Worship Service - 433       Sunday School - 144                          
                                         Feast 14 - 104 

                                            Total      537 

Family of Wayne Brinkle†  Robert Leonard†   
Jean Markland†  Family of Butch Sowers†   

Family of Jack Wallace† 

Children’s Change - $154.50 

No Youth - Happy Thanksgiving!  

Discipleship For Week Ending November 18, 2018 

Acolytes - Phil and Sherri Hartley 

Infant Nursery - Cheyenne & Shawn Swing 

Infant Nursery 12/2 - Kristi & Keri Everhart 

Tyro Super Seniors  
We will meet on November 28th at 11:30 a.m. at Cracker Barrel  

in Lexington.  Sign up on board outside church office  

if you would like to attend. 

For our Feast 14 Church Family 
We will be collecting scarves, hats and gloves to give as 

Christmas gifts.  Please place them in the container located in 

the Commons Area. 

Your donations are greatly appreciated. 

Sunday School 

Teacher Assistants 

Needed! 
 

Beginning as soon as  

possible - We need   

2 Assistant Sunday  

School Teachers.   

If you can help in this area, 

please call Justin Koonts at 

(336) 225-5411.   

Thank you! 

West Davidson Food Pantry - Our donation request for  

December is Shelf Stable Box Milk. 

Please place on the shelf in the connector.  Thank you! 

A special thank you from The Women of Hope to all the 

men who donated crafts to the Bazaar.  Also, to Terry 

Miller and Bob Hunt for setting up and taking down. 

Journey To Bethlehem is next weekend! 
Saturday, December 1st & Sunday, December 2nd 

6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

Items needed:  POP UP tents, Greenery and Fire pits. 

Dinner will be served each night at 5:00 p.m.  See Paula Turlington 

in the commons area after worship service to see your Journey  

assignment.  Volunteers are needed to help unload the trailers  

at 1:00 p.m. today.  Lunch will be provided for helpers. 

Costumes are ready to be picked up today in the  

Fellowship Hall Alcove. 

Please bring in birthday cards for  

Glenda Leonard, Marie Pope, and Sandy Cole    

who have December birthdays. 

A basket is located in the Commons Area for cards.  Thank you! 

Reminder:  Committees will not meet in November and  

December.  Meetings will resume in January. 

Would you like to place flowers in the Sanctuary to  

celebrate a special date, occasion, to honor someone  

or to remember a loved one? 

If you are interested in doing so, please place your name and 

phone number on the flower sign up sheet on the copy room 

door.  Please email lmast@tyroumc.org with your  

announcement.  We encourage you to take your arrangements 

home after the worship service. 

Butterbraid Fundraiser - If you ordered Butterbraids  

you may pick them up in the Fellowship Hall after worship service 

TODAY, Sunday, November 25th.  
Thank you for your participation. 

We have a growing infant 

nursery and are in need of 

2 additional volunteers 

to cover Sunday's  

worship service. Please 

contact Emily at  

(336) 240-1784 to       

volunteer or if  

you have  

questions. 

Hanging of the Greens - Please have         

decorations in place by,  

Saturday, December 1st.  Groups are 

responsible for their assigned areas. 

The 1st Sunday of Advent is Sunday, December 2nd. 
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Information for our Guests:         

A nursery is provided during  

worship for children ages birth to  

24 months.  Please see an usher for 

directions to the nursery.  Portable 

hearing assistance devices are   

available from the soundboard in  

the back of the Sanctuary.  Our  

worship service is recorded for 

broadcast on cable TV. 

 

November 25, 2018 

Pre-School Toddler Nursery 

Parents please walk your child back to 

the Nursery and sign them in. 
 

November 25, 2018 

Jason & Lori Hamilton 

 

December 2, 2018 

Jason & Lori Hamilton 

Thank you for joining us today at Tyro United Methodist Church.  
We are glad you came!  Please remember to sign in on the black pads     

located on the pews.  If you are visiting today this is the only gift we ask 
of you.  There is joy in the Lord’s presence.  We welcome every worshiper 
present and invite everyone to discover the joy of God’s unending love. 

O UR  CH U RCH  S TAF F  
Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Minister (ext.23)                               rfoster@tyroumc.org 

Alanda Harris, Assistant Minister & Minister of Feast 14       aharris@wnccumc.net 

Linda Rogers, Assistant Minister for Congregational                lrogers@tyroumc.org 

Care and Missions (ext.24) 

Casey Milstead, Assistant Minister for Worship and Evangelism          

Emily Simerson, Children’s Ministry Director          childrensministry@tyroumc.org 

John Hinson, Director of Music (ext.30)                               

Tammie Brown, Assistant Director of Music                              

Aimee Tester, Office Manager (ext.27)                                       atester@tyroumc.org 

Gail Kimbrell, Financial Secretary (ext.22)     financialsec@tyroumc.org  

Phil Hartley, Youth Director (ext.25)                            philliphartley366@gmail.com 

Lorie Mast, Program Director,  Senior Adult Coordinator,          

Bulletin Editor (ext. 51)                                                                 lmast@tyroumc.org 

Melissa Smith, Director of Childcare, 853-9726                 tyrolearnctr@tyroumc.org 

Jenifer Walker, TLC Preschool, 853-7401 

Joyce Miller, Custodian 

Terry Miller, Building and Grounds 

Order of Worship 

  Tyro United Methodist Church    Email: tyro@tyroumc.org 

  4484 S. NC Hwy. 150 South   For a pastoral care emergency, 

  Lexington, NC  27295    Call (336) 240-8825 

  Phone: (336) 853-7459    Fax: (336) 853-7405 

   Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

          Friday 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

 

Be Disciples, Make Disciples, Make A Difference 

Lay Worship Leader - Mark Temple 

Children’s Sermon - Cathie Streetman 

Worship Through Music  

Opening Music 

Opening Prayer  

Opening Hymn     Come, Ye Thankful People, Come 

                                                                              #694 
 

Welcome and Announcements  
 

Offering                                            

Offertory Anthem  
 

Children’s Sermon 
 

Worship Through Prayer 

Open Altar Standing In The Gap Prayer Time 
 

Preparation 

Scripture Lesson              
 

Proclamation       

Message              Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Minister 
                            

Special Music 
 

Benediction   
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